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Dear Professor Alves






26 May 2009
Respected Editor-in-Chief of the Latin American Journal of Solids and Structures
Hello and hope you are fine.

Based on your kind invitation, I am sending revised version of my paper. Besides thanking especially from the respected reviewer of our paper for his/her valuable suggestions and comments, I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that all of the comments of the respected reviewer were incorporated within the text. The places written in RED colour represent added/modified texts for more explanations. I am sending also a detailed list of corrections in attachments of the paper.
Thank you so much for your kind consideration.

Best regards

REZA

Dr. Eng Mohammad Reza Khedmati

Associate Professor of Marine Structures

Faculty of Marine Technology

Amirkabir University of Technology

Tehran, 15914

Hafez Ave., No. 424

Iran

Tel: +98-21-64543113

     +98-21-64543120

Fax: +98-21-66412495

Mobile: +98-912-390-5982

Email: khedmati@cic.aut.ac.ir
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